
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
European Hematology Association  
Nazanin Ahmadi   
Koninginnegracht 12b  
2514 AA The Hague 
 
 
 
Rijswijk, 22 August 2024 
 
 
Dear Naz, 
 
I am writing to confirm that we have received the donation of 200 shirts from EHA today, 
the 22nd of August, 2024. 
 
We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous contribution. These shirts 
will be given a second life and will bring joy to many individuals in need. Your support 
helps us continue our mission to make a meaningful difference in the lives of those who 
are less fortunate. 
 
Once again, thank you for your kindness and generosity. We deeply appreciate your 
partnership in this endeavor. 
 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hassan Jaafar 
Interim Director 
Stichting Babylon 


